
 

MedChi, The Maryland State Medical Society, successfully lobbied the State to create the 
State-Regulated Payor EHR Incentive Program. We are the first state with additional incentives 
for primary care physicians above the Federal Medicare/Medicaid Meaningful Use program.     
Without our members' dues and contributions, this would not have been possible. We thank 
you for helping MedChi become the largest and most effective body representing physicians 
and want to ensure you reap the benefits of your labor. 

Let us help you receive your EHR incentives. Don't delay, requests may be submitted as early 

as October 7, 2014.  

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact Shanika Myles at 410-539-0872 x 3324 for assistance or email 

smyles@medchi.org. Remember, MedChi is here to save you time by offering comprehensive 

assistance. Members are entitled to a Complimentary Practice Assessment from MedChi Net-

work Services and a FREE Consultative Insurance Review from MedChi Insurance Agency 

Inc.  Call MedChi to schedule your appointments.  We look forward to serving you and           

continuing to fight on your behalf. 

  

Craig R. Behm Ι Executive Director 

MedChi Network Services 

888-507-6024 (office) Ι 410-207-7192 (cell) 

 

 

 Apply from October 7 2014 to  

December 2016 to Receive State-Payor  

EHR Incentives! 

 Do you qualify? 

 What incentive is available? 

 How do you submit a payment request? 

 How do you access an application? 


